
Dear Sweet Sister,


I am excited to invite you to our pastor’s wives and female ministers 
gathering, November 8-10, 2024.  Last year, we had such a great time 
sharing hearts, laughing, praying and journeying through God’s word.  
We are excited to gather again with many new faces!


Below is the registration information.  Please return the information via 
email or postal service by Oct. 2, 2024  You will also have an 
opportunity to volunteer if you so desire.


We will be staying in newly remodeled lodge at Blue Ridge Assembly (84 
Blue Ridge Circle, Black Mountain, NC) Our breakfast and meeting areas 
are located in the lodge. We will be having dinner together as a group 
at the quaint Red Rocker Inn and Restaurant. (136 N Dougherty Street

Black Mountain, NC 28711). 


If you are interested in carpooling we will happily share information 
about others coming from your area.  Please be praying for our retreat.  
It has always been such a wonderful time and we’d really love for you 
to join us.  It is a very casual and relaxing time to make new friends 
and reunite with others.  


I look forward to seeing you in the fall.  My love and prayers are with 
you!


Because He lives,


Rev. Carol Claypool    

Carol



Pastors’ Wives Retreat & Female Clergy 
Black Mountain, NC 
Sept. 15-17, 2023 

Cost: $150 
Name____________________________________ 
Address__________________________________ 
City	 __________________ State_____	Zip______ 
Phone___________________ 
Church__________________ 
Payment enclosed________  

	 ___Requested roommate’s name______________ 
	 ___Please select a roommate for me 

Ideas for participation	  
lead worship  	 	  	 lead conference/workshop/message/testimony   
teach a how-to… 	 	 	 demonstrate…make a craft, manicures	  
games	 	 	 	 fun activities 
other ideas	 	 	 	 the possibilities are endless!!!!  

I would like to participate by: 
___________________________________________ 

It will take approximately _______ minutes. 

Registration fee includes two nights lodging, two cottage breakfasts and Saturday 
evening dinner out. Lunch Saturday will be on your own. 
Mail Registration to:	Carolina Ministries 
	 	 	 PO Box 837 
	 	 	 Pineville, NC 28134 

Must be RECEIVED BY Oct. 2, 2024 to guarantee a room.  
Please Register early!	 	 	


